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	The Low Country of SC's Corvette Club 



	


Meeting Minutes from May 12, 2021 – SlapFish Restaurant
Meeting called to order by President Bert DeFazio at 5:30pm.  28 members attended.
Bert introduced new members and also recognized the owner of SlapFish David Lomasney as our latest new member.  We now have 19 new members since January 2021.  Total family membership is 58.
Thanked Party Patty for setting up the meeting venue and she also announced the next meeting will be at Olive Garden in Bluffton on June 9th, 5:30pm.  Please RSVP to marvpatty@gmail.com  before June 6th. 
Fred spoke about our successful day trip to Aiken SC on May 1st.  16 cars attended and great time was had by all.  He also mentioned planning some more day trips in the near future.  He is looking at a day trip to Darien and the only other planned event right now is Edisto Beach Car Show in December.  Bert asked for a show of hands if you like these events and it was unanimous.  Fred and Cheryl put a lot of work into planning these events so when the time comes to sign up, we need to make sure we RSVP and show up as planned.  Bert also mentioned that when we leave these trips and are headed back home, we should make sure that everyone is counted for and ready to go.  Once in awhile we do have breakdowns so just take a minute to look around before you leave.
Update- Bowling Green Factory is shut down once again so no new Corvettes for a while….sorry Kevin & Linda!
Treasurer’s report – Balance in account $3203.95.  We still have some members that have not paid their 2021 dues and also expecting a few more new memberships.
Margie showed a picture of the new badge design and asked for approval.  It was unanimous.  Badges will be ordered no later than 5/17/21.  They are round with magnets.
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    We have all of the cars needed for the Concours de Elegance in November.  If you had wanted to go but did not sign up, let me know and I will put your name on a waiting list.  Coincidently I was able to get at least one car for each generation and this includes some women owners as well.  Thanks
As a reminder, we still have some shirts and jackets.  Those if you that have ordered should receive by our next meeting. 
Margie Steffes
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